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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 64 
Friday, 6 August 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

A member of our Staff (C99s) tested positive for COVID-19 infection today. 

C99s (Security division) was last at the Club on 1 August 2021. Since then, 

C99s has been in home quarantine for being a close contact to a positive 

case.  

 

As always, all relevant SOPs are being adhered to. The following details are 

the movements of C99s at the Club: 

 

DATE TIME MOVEMENTS 

Sunday, 

1/8/2021 

12.43 pm 
Arrived at the Club and worked at the Main Gate as 

a security guard in compliance with the SOP. 

8.05 pm Left RSGC. 

 

Vaccination status: 1st dose vaccination completed on 13/7/2021. 2nd dose 

vaccination was due on 3/8/2021 but was postponed as C99s was under 

home quarantine. 

 

Please stay healthy and safe. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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